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Newly elected City Councilmembers, Peggy Randolph and Debbie 
Nasta, were sworn into office on November 24. Final election re-
sults from the November 4, 2014 municipal election were close be-
tween Deborah Nasta and Jory Coates with only seven votes sepa-
rating them.  Both Randolph and Nasta will serve a three-year term 
on the City Council. By City Charter, City Councilmembers are 

elected at-large by the Dacono electorate. 

The City Council is set to adopt the fiscal year 

2015 budget on December 8, 2014.  The City 

Council held a public hearing on November 24. to 

discuss the budget and capital improvement plans.  

Highlights of the budget for 2015 include adding 

an additional community resource officer to assist 

with code enforcement and a new police ser-

geant. The City will continue with phase II of the 

water line replacement project on Glen Dale Cir-

cle and add lighting to the Centennial Field park. 

The City of Daconoõs fleet of vehicles is prepared 

for winter weather. The goal of the City of Dacono 

Snow Response Plan is to provide a safe and acces-

sible transportation system during inclement weather 

and winter storm events. In order to provide for effi-

cient and effective snow removal and sanding op-

erations, the City of Dacono has an established snow 

removal priority system. Our primary goal during 

any snowstorm is to preserve and protect the com-

munityõs emergency response capabilities and re-

move snow from primary arterial roads. Residents 

and businesses are responsible for clearing their 

driveways and sidewalks within 48 hours of a snow 

event ending. Even with the best service, driving 

conditions may be hazardous in the winter months, 

icing bridges, snow packed roads and snow drifting 

onto roads are expected aspects of winter travel 

and drivers should be prepared and drive defen-

sively. Read the full plan at cityofdacono.com  

In response to residents 

requests, the Dacono 

Library is changing op-

erating hours  starting December 1. The new    

Library operating hours are Tuesday: 12:00 p.m.ð 

5:00 p.m., Wednesday: 2:00 p.m.-7:00, Thursday: 

2:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m., Friday: 12:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

and Saturday: 9:00 a.m.ð 2:00 p.m. The Library 

will be closed on Monday and Sunday. 

City offices will be closed on Wednesday, December 24 and Thurs-

day, December 25 in observance of Christmas.  City offices will be 

closed on Thursday, January 1, 2015 in observance of the New 

Year.  Have a safe and happy holiday season! 
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The City Council 

will recognize 

all board, com-

mission and city 

volunteers at its 

annual Board & 

Commission Ap-

preciation Reception on December 8.   The 

City Council would like to extend a òthank

-youó to the residents who volunteer their 

time & talents serving  the City of Dacono.   


